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~ @ur Savior Lutheran Church

South Luella Avenue and East 99th Street
CHICAGO 17, ILLINOIS

T. W. STRIETER, Pastor, )
9918 South Luella Aven e\\7 May 17, 1949
vy

-

Hon, William Langer
Senator from North Dakota
Washington, D, C,

Dear Mr, Langer:

It is my sincere hope and prayer that you may be able to influence

the Supreme Court in behalf of the condemned Sandberger and others,

Inclosed please find letter and more documents from the father of

- Martin Sandberger, While I herewith am sending you the third set

of documents on this case, and have received no word from you or
your office, I have the confidence that you are continuing to
champion the cause of fairness and justice in this European chaos,

and that also the case of Sandberger is receiving your due attention,

Very sincerely yours,
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